The Potomac Watershed Partnership: A Large-scale Restoration and Stewardship Project
The Potomac Watershed Partnership (PWP) is a collaborative effort among federal, state, and local partners to restore the health of the land and waters of the Potomac River Basin, thereby enhancing the quality of life and overall health of the Chesapeake Bay. 

Heather Montgomery, PWP Coordinator, will provide background to the success of this partnership while focusing on PWP’s signature project Growing Native and its role in engaging partners, students, and community volunteers in supporting riparian buffer establishment and school tree canopy increase.
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